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Christopher Shipman

 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 

  
Sent: 09 January 2023 15:06 
To: Home <home@letchworth.com> 
Subject: Reference 39828 
 
Dear Mr Shipman 

 the  living  and love the plans submitted but have just one thought regarding 
the proposed access through the existing wall into the hard standing area. Nevells Green is a very narrow lane and feel 
positioning into the hardstanding area would be improved by moving the gates directly in line with the garage. It would 
give a much better access angle 
 

 




